From: Frydland, Judith 
Sent: Wednesday, September 20, 2017 9:33 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Ullrich, Grant
Subject: FW: NFSA IL. Chapter Meeting / Sep. 14

Good morning Steve,

I hope that this e-mail finds you well.  Deputy Commissioner Grant Ullrich and I attended this meeting in which dinner was served in our official capacities.  

Judith Frydland, Commissioner

Department of Buildings

